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NOVEMBER 2016 Newsletter 

 
 The recently established Annual Halloween Party was held on Saturday, October 

29th. Thanks to all who participated. We had another great turnout and had pumpkin 
painting, games, and a fear factor challenge which adults and kids enjoyed. Pictures 
of the event can be seen on our new community Facebook group. Find our group on 

 Canterbury Glen 

 The Board had been contacted with complaints and would like to remind residents: 

 

Please remember to pick up after your pet. 

 

 The Annual Christmas Decoration Contest will be held again this year. More 
information to be posted on the website, facebook group, and flyers. We are also 
considering additional holiday activities, so please stay tuned! 

 Marilyn Houser, long-time participant in the HOA and community who often helped 

with the community gardening, passed away on November 3, 2016. She is survived 

by her husband, Paul, and their two children and three grandchildren. A funeral mass 

will be held at Saint Timothy’s Catholic Church, Lutz, November 17th at 9:00 am, 

wake one hour prior. 

 Annual HOA Dues early payment discount and period is coming up. More 

information will be available soon. 

 Next Board meeting is Monday, November 14th, 7:00 pm at the Austin Davis Library. 

http://canterburyglen.com/uploads/www.canterburyglen.com


Hope to see you there.  


